Southwest 4-H PRESENTS

December 17

1 PM - 3 PM

WENEED YOURHELP to make care packages for the homeless

HELP WANTED:

We need you to help donate lightly used jackets, scarfs, beanies, and blankets. We are also collecting snacks, bottled water, socks and hygiene products. We are inviting you to join us on December 17 @ 1 in the Kern County extension office to help make baskets or feel free to help contribute to the cause by dropping your donations off at the Kern County Extension office before December 17.

....for your club,
your community,
your country, and
your world



Southwest 4-H

